
 

  Ladies Section – Captains Round Up – May      

CLUBHOUSE  

Update work is ongoing in the clubhouse. New flat screen TV (donated) is up and running and 

perfect to watch the golf on! We also welcome a new member to the bar team, be sure and say 

hello! 

 

TEAMS 

CHALLENGE CUP ladies battled hard against Tara Glen in Woodenbridge in their 3rd round match. 

Not to be on the day but, the future looks bright!  

MINOR CUP ladies went out against a strong Mt Wolesley team in Bunclody.  

Well done to everyone who managed, played, was on a panel or caddied. A great show of club 

spirit. 

 

CULLEN CUP  

Congratulations to the ladies and gents playing on the Cullen Cup team a fantastic win against Bray 

see them progress to the next round versus Portarlington on June 23rd. (away). 

 

CLUB MIXED MATCH PLAY  

Second -round matches underway. Plenty of surprises already in this year’s event. Watch this space! 

 

LADIES COMPETITIONS 

Weekly competitions continue as per the fixtures list.  

The Rathwood Open, 22nd May, saw over 80 ladies from 12 different clubs take on Coollattin. 

Our next open is the Fergus Murphy on Monday 17th June. Bring a friend  

 

COURSE UPDATE 

The colour has exploded in Coollattin and she’s pretty as a picture. Don’t be afraid to share photos 

of our beautiful course on your social media accounts. 

The greens are back to their best, well done to all the grounds staff. Volunteers needed Monday and 

Thursday evenings for weeding, contact Tony Ryan for details.  

Front bunker on 5 is GUR while work continues. Remember to repair your pitch marks. 

 

LADY CAPTAINS AWAY DAY  

Thank you to all the ladies who travelled to Ballymac for my away day, great golf, good food, a few 

small ones and mighty craic! Mary Loughlin will be in touch re the choir!!  

 
See you on the fairways!  

 

Yours in golf,  

Sinéad    


